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Happy September! 

The garage sale is ON for September 26 and 27 from 8 am to 4 pm each day!  Your 
board will put an ad in the Kansas City Star advertising the sale and we have signs to 
put out on Ward Parkway and State Line directing people to your sale.  Please email 
Stratfordgardenshomesassn@gmail.com  letting us know you are participating so we 
can put signs on your corners (Ward Parkway and State Line). 

Earlier this year, we took bids to repair masonry work at our entrances and work is now 
under way.  The masons have started with the southern wall at 63rd and State Line.   

The treasury is in good shape.  We are working on the Holiday/Christmas party and the 
location will be announced in the next Newsletter. 

Recently, several neighbors have told me about www.NextDoor.com.  I signed up 
yesterday.  On this website, people ask for referrals for repair, construction, and lawn 
services, etc.  In the past people posted information about crimes in the neighborhood 
and "lost and found information."    You might want to take a look at this. 

Again, I am asking for email addresses.  If you received this on paper, your 
friends/neighbors who have given email addresses received this on Tuesday, 
September 16, 2014.    Please contact me with your email address:  
Sratfordgardenshomesassn@gmail.com or Maggie@maggieshine.com so you may 
receive the newsletter in a more timely manner and save your association postage. 

Have a great fall! 

Maggie Shine and 
Your Board 
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